
KIWANIS CLUB  

Kiwanis International Convention 

The next opportunity to attend the international convention will be June 26-29, 2008, Orlando Florida. 
 

Florida District Convention  

ðStart planning for next yearôs convention now. It will be held August 21-24, 2008, at the Hyatt Regency Jacksonville Riverfront, 

Jacksonville, FL, $99 per night. 

http://www.floridakiwanis.com.  

Division 3 Council Quarterly Meeting 
Quarterly meetings are held on the second Monday of each quarter. Next board meeting will be October 8, 2007 at Fellowship Bap-

tist Church, Fellowship Hall, 3705 North Monroe. 

Members are encouraged to attend International, District and Division meetings and conventions. 
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Golden Corral, 1630 North Monroe Street 
12:00 noon each Monday 

CCKC Editorôs Email:  lchamb7358@aol.com           CCKC Web Page:  http://rosenralph.com/kiwanis/     

 

 DECEMBER 2008 PROGRAMS     JANUARY 2009 PROGRAMS  
 

DEC 1:  Judy Becker , Florida Kiwanis District Chair     JAN 5:  TBA  

DEC 8:  Capt Dean & Pamela Mortez , Salvation Army     JAN 12: TBA  

DEC 15 : Chief Cindy Dick , Tallahassee Fire Dept     JAN 19: TBA  

DEC 22 : Laurie LoRe - Gussak & Kristy Carter , FDOA     JAN 26: TBA                   

DEC 29 : Donna Wells "Beyond Back Yard Birding"  

     Program Chair ñ Jim Wylie     Program Chairs ñ Marcy Waller/Robbie Sharp  

MONTHLY PROGRAM COORDINATORS  
DECEMBER:  Jim Wylie  JANUARY:  Marcy Waller/Robbie Sharp   FEBRUARY: Larry/Judy Chambers                                                                                                                                 

Do you want to know who you are?  Donôt ask.  Act!  Action will  delineate and define you. 

ð Thomas Jefferson 

 Rickards Key Club held a fund-raising car wash at Chiliôs on 

Thomasville Road on Saturday, 22 November.  Among the 

members participating were Sam Haselden, Eli Wolfe, Emily 

Moline (President), and Julia Slayden.  It was a very cool day, 

but that did not deter the participants from soaking each other 

while doing a great job of washing the cars.  The club is sup-

ported by CCKC and our rep to the club is Howard Pardue.  

Howard and Larry and Judy Chambers participated in the car 

wash which was expected to have raised about $60 for the Key 

Club.  President Emily Moline indicated that they are interested 

in participating together with us in some of our service projects 

such as Bethany Kids Christmas Party and Feed the Hungry. 

These are the Kiwanians of the futureðwe need to support 

them.  They meet in room 625 after school weekly. 

RICKARDS KEY CLUB CAR WASH  

HOWARD PARDUE  

EMILY MOLINE, PRESIDENT  

http://rosenralph.com/kiwanis/

